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Behold, what manner of love the Father hath bestowed upon us, that we should be called the children of God…

I John 3:1a
January/February 2011

Dear Friends and Family,
Thank you for your prayers for us and for our family.  You are a true help and encouragement to us.  Both of us really appreciate the support that you have given.  We pray for the blessing of the Lord to be upon you!  
We want to tell you about our new granddaughter:  Rory Stefanie McGhee – born to our middle son, Jeffrey, and his wife, Stefanie, on Sunday night, January 16 at 10:59 PM.  We heard about her at midnight!  The next day (Martin Luther King B/D observed) we went to see the baby in the late afternoon and evening.  She weighed in at 8 lbs, 8 oz; 20-1/2” long.  She has about 1”-long brown hair!  She is a very good baby – a real sweet little one to hold.  We will enclose some photos we thought you would enjoy with our letter to you.
These have been busy days at work as well.  Thank you for praying.  We have had some very sick missionaries, so we assist them in getting the providers and help they need.  This is true of Stateside missionaries and especially the ones serving on the foreign field.  It is wonderful with phones, cell phones, e-mails / computers and all the modern technology with which we can communicate with them even before they get here, and of course, after they arrive in the USA. Thanks again for your prayers for this work.  It is a joy to be a part of it and co-laborers with you also.
We have some more decisions to make as a committee regarding the Missionary Medical Emergency Evacuation Insurance (MEEI).  We have a couple of different companies to consider for renewal… thanks for praying.

Thanks again for your prayers and for all you do for us.  We thank the Lord for you.  We trust all is well with you too.
Love in Christ and laborers together with Him,
John & Linda McGhee
New Tribes Mission • 1000 East First Street • Sanford, FL 32771-1487
